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Dear Praying Friends, 

We are excited about what God is doing here in the Philippines. We just started 

our first Sunday service in this new mission work last August 01, 2021. We were 

blessed by the 14+ young men and women who volunteered to help us saturate 

this new village with soul winning and Gospel tracks 

distribution. We had a great turnout in the first 

service, we have 110 people attended and almost 

more than half of that crowd accepted the Lord 

Jesus Christ as their Lord and personal Savior during 

the invitation. This coming week we will be having our first batch of baptism. 

We look forward to watching each one grow as 

they follow Christ. Please continue to pray for us 

as we strive to carry out the Gospel of Christ in 

this country. We are still in the Pandemic, and the 

virus even here is prevalent. But as a child of God 

we know that God is always in control of the 

situation. what we can only do is just move forward and continue to follow the 

Leadership of God in our lives to share the 

unsearchable riches of Christ. 

Thank you for the sacrifices that each of you make to 

allow our family to be here in the Philippines. Thank 

you so much for your Prayers and Support! 

Your Missionaries, 

Bro.Darwin Tolibas & Family 

Prayer Request: we are praying for churches or individuals that can help us a one- 

time love gift of$100.00 or any amount, so we can purchase a keyboard, 

microphone, electric fans etc.for this new mission church that we just started. 

Again,thank you in advance. 


